
Copyright © 2007 Peel, Inc.	 Village Creek Community Newsletter - November 2007  �

The Village Gazette

Volume 4, Issue 11	
Village Creek Community Association	 November 2007

VillageV
Gazette

The

News from the HOA...
 The Village Creek HOA announces three new appointments to the 
Board of Directors: Nicole Morris, Mike Preiser and Don Rumsey.  
 	 A special thank you to newly retired Jimm Lubenow for all his 
time and energy that he devoted to Village Creek.

Muddy Lake
	 There have been several inquires throughout the summer as to why 
our lake is muddy in appearance.  As most of you know Treeline Golf 
Course was sold last year, and Ashton Woods Homes purchased the 
land and a new subdivision will be opening soon.  As the developer 
began clearing the land and digging their retention lake, mud and 
excess water have been flowing into our lake.  The process of their 
subdivision draining into our lake will always continue, but for the 
time being and to help stop the mud debris from flowing into our 
lake during the construction phase, they have blocked off the flow 
of water.  We hope that over time this will return our lake back to its 
clearer state.  Thank you for your patience during their construction 
phase.  If you have any further questions regarding the lake, please 
direct them to Mr. Jim Burke, Operations Mgr for Mud #5, as the 
Mud district owns the lake area. Email: nwmud5@comcast.net

Lake Vista Clean-up
	 Many of you may have noticed that Friendswood Development did 
not complete our subdivision landscaping visually to appear as the 
rest of the neighborhood along Lake Vista running between the cross 
streets of Mossy Ledge to Opal Valley.  After a long unproductive 
battle with Friendswood, the HOA decided to go ahead and landscape 
the area ourselves.  The wild brush, trash and pencil thin trees have 
now been removed.  We are in the process of receiving bids to fill in 
the low areas with soil and sod with grass.  We hope that by the time 
you have received your newsletter this task will be complete.

Cookies with Santa
	 Santa is coming to Village Creek! Bring the whole family for a 
morning of fun with Mr. Claus himself.  Come to 
the pool area Saturday, December 1 from 10 
a.m. – 12 p.m. and enjoy the cookies, and even 
get your photo taken! Watch the sign for 
more details.
 	 To volunteer, please contact 
Stacey Scoscio at sscoscio@
sbcglobal.net.
 

Christmas 
Block Decoration Contest

	 Let’s get our neighborhood really shining for the 
Holidays! This year the block with the best holiday decorations 

will get a prize! So, don’t skimp on the lights, garlands and wreaths 
- we want to see it all! Contact Stacey Coscio for more information 
at sscoscio@sbcglobal.net or 281-467-4562.  
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

EMERGENCY NUMBERS or 911
CenterPoint-Gas Leak......................................................713-659-3552
Constables Office.............................................................281-376-3472 
	 www.cd4.hctx.net
Klein Fire Dept. ..............................................................281-376-4449
Poison Control Center......................................................800-764-7661
Willowbrook Methodist...................................................281-477-1000
SCHOOLS
Tomball ISD ....................................................................281-357-3100
	 www.tomballisd.net
Willow Creek Elem (K-4)................................................281-357-3080
Northpointe Int (5-6)........................................................281-357-3020
Willow Wood Jr (7-8)......................................................281-357-3030
Tomball High (9-12)........................................................281-357-3220
Transportation..................................................................281-357-3193
HOA MGMT
Chaparral Management Company..................................  281-537-0957
	 Ms. Tally Jenkins.................... tallyj@chaparralmanagement.com
	 Fax ..........................................................................281-537-0312
	 6630 Cypresswood Drive, Suite 100
	 Spring, Texas  
	 Mailing:  P.O. Box 681007: Houston, Texas  77268-1007
SERVICES
CPS	.................................................................................713-626-5701
CenterPoint-Gas............................................................... 713-659-2111
Dead Animal Pick up....................................................... 713-699-1113
Domestic Violence...........................................................281-401-6250
FBI	 .................................................................................713-693-5000
Harris County Animal Control.........................................281-999-3191
Houston Chronicle........................................................... 713-220-7211
Greater Houston Pool.......................................................713-771-7665
Aqua Services Billing......................................................713-983-3602
Aqua Service/Repair Calls...............................................713-983-3604
Reliant–Street lights.........................................................713-923-3213
	 www.centerpointenergy.com/outage
Sex Offenders..................................................www.familywatchdog.us
Time Warner Cable..........................................................281-774-7222
Waste Management..........................................................713-686-6666
	 Trash pickup Tues/Fri
	 Recycling Fri (only newspapers/#1 & 2 plastics/aluminum cans)
Yard Stork ....................................................kpuente@garygreene.com
NEWSLETTER
Editor...............................................................skstengle@sbcglobal.net
	 (Deadline is the 10th of each month)
Publisher - Peel, Inc.........................................................512-989-8905
Advertising......................... advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
RESIDENT BOARD MEMBERS
Scott Porto...........................................................stporto@sbcglobal.net
Diana Christopher............................. Diana.christopher@sbcglobal.net
Don Rumsey................................................... donrumsey@yahoo.com
Nicole Morris................................................nmorris8452@yahoo.com
Mike Preiser..................................................mikepreiser@comcast.net

Serving the Community for 18 years

Train Rides, Giant Slide, Santa & BBQ: Sat. & Sun. Only!
7632 Spring Cypress Rd. • 281-370-9141

group outings available by appointment only
www.oldtimechristmastree.com

�TURN ON KLEB RD�FM
 249

Spring Cypress Rd.

FM 1960

Stuebner - Airline

KL
EBRd.

N

FM 2920

Old Time Christmas Tree Farm
Choose & Cut Your Own Christmas Tree

Premium Fraser Firs from N. Carolina
Open Daily After Thanksgiving 9 AM - 6 PM

 	 A big Thank You to residents Drew & Tammy Scahill, Anthony & 
Lindsey Zaccari, Nathan Sessions and Ryan Perry for planting and 
mulching the flowerbed located at Imperial Crossing and Scarlet 
Forest.   The bed looks great and will be enjoyed by all.      

Happy
Thanksgiving!
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At no time will any source be allowed to use the Village Creek Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for 
the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from the Village Creek HOA and Peel, Inc. The 
information in the Village Creek Newsletter is exclusively for the private 
use of Village Creek Neighborhood  residents only.  

New Social Committee Chairperson
	 The HOA would like to give a big THANK YOU to, Stacey Coscio, 
the new Social Committee Chairperson.  She will be organizing 
activities throughout the year for our children to enjoy around the 
various holidays.  
 	 This is not a one person show and helpers are needed at each event.  
If you have time to volunteer at all events or just one, your help is 
greatly appreciated. Cookies with Santa is coming up quickly. If you 
would like to help with any of the following, please contact Stacey 
Scoscio at sscoscio@sbcglobal.net.
1. Setup and take down of the Holiday decorations (just 30 minutes 

of your time)
2. Santa Claus for December 1, 2007, 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. (HOA 

provides Santa outfit)
3. Santa’s helpers for December 1, 2007, 10 a.m.- 12 p.m. (Pass out 

cookies)

Tree Program Update
	 Due to an overwhelming response, we will be seeing some new 
trees go in this month. You will notice Live Oaks, Red Maples and 
Bald Cypress trees being planted throughout the neighborhood as 
Centerpoint Energy helps provide shade and improve the environment. 
For those who participated, you will be contacted with a plant date 
soon.
	 Thanks again for a great response!

Lost and Found Pets
	 Have you found someone’s pet? 
Have you lost your pet?  If your 
answer is yes, we encourage all 
residents to please call Harris 
County Animal Control at 
281-999-3191. The HOA 
offers their sympathy when 
one has misplaced a cat or 
dog, but please do not report 
lost or found pets to HOA Board 
Members.
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12811 Mimosa Spring

JUST LISTED

You’re Invited!!!
Cypress Christian School invites you to very special events!

Love Music?
	 The CCS High School Choirs will hold their annual Christmas 
Concerts on November 30 and December 14.  
Love to Read?
	 Buy a book at the Barnes & Noble Bookstore in Copperfield on the 
evening of December 5 and a portion of your purchase will benefit 
the school libraries for our K-12 students.
Love to Laugh?
	 Winter Banquet - Saturday, January 26 to be held at the Downtown 
Aquarium featuring Comedian David Ferrell and KSBJ Radio 
Personality, Susan O’Donnell. This year’s event will be a “laugh a 
minute” with the two special celebrities set to perform.  

Upcoming Forum
	 The Pearl Guild of The Pearl Fincher Museum of Fine Arts at 
Cypress Creek will hold their monthly meeting at the Forum at 
Cypress Creek Christian Church on Monday, November 26, 2007 
from 9:30–11:00 a.m.  Please join the Guild for a presentation on 
“Highlights of the Rienzi Collection” given by a docent of the 
Museum of Fine Arts, Houston Speakers’ Bureau.  A reception will 
follow the lecture.  
	 To learn more about The Pearl and upcoming events, visit us at 
www.pearlmfa.org.

HOA Meetings
	 The Home Owners Association (HOA) meets the 3rd Monday 
of each month at 5:30 p.m. to discuss general business and 
special concerns. The meetings are held at the Fairwood club 
house, located at 14701 Spring Cypress. All residents are 
encouraged to attend.

Notice:
	 There is a new stop sign at Imperial 
Crossing and Lake Vista making the 
intersection a four-way stop.  Please take 
care to notice and follow all traffic signs.
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• Personalized nursing care

• Lactation trained nurses

• 4D Ultrasound packages

605 Holderrieth  |  Tomball, Texas 77375

 www.tomballhospital.org  | Physician Referral 281.401.7777

• Level III Neonatal ICU with 24 hr. neonatal coverage

• Evening and weekend maternal child health classes

• State-of-the-art infant security system

• Wireless Internet capability

First class facility... with a local address

How to Avoid Stressing Out
Over the Holidays

•	 Establish a limit on money spent on gifts with your family and 
friends.

•	 Create a budget for your gifts and buy one or two each week so 
you don’t have to rush in the last week or pay for them all out of 
your holiday paycheck.  Try to shop at stores that will gift-wrap 
for you.

•	 Write cards early.  Better yet, order cards online with a pre-typed 
message that lets everyone know how you’re doing; then just add 
a one-line personal message by hand.

•	 Decide in advance how much work you can reasonably manage for 
a get-together.  Once that is established you may want to look into 
options for those tasks you won’t be able to get to.  For instance, 
you may want to schedule a maid service for house cleaning or 
focus your cleaning on just the main rooms people will use.

•	 Have a couple of special dishes that you make from scratch and 
buy the rest pre-made or arrange for relatives to bring a dish to 
your gathering.

•	 Sit down several times a day and focus on your breathing.  Empty 
your mind of everything else.

•	 Get out of the house for some exercise; it’s a proven mood-
booster.

•	 For parents – make sure you have enough activities to keep your 
kids busy.  If they are old enough, enlist their help with some chores 
and entertaining and then reward them with a new activity.

•	 Don’t set your expectations too high.   If something doesn’t go 
according to plan just laugh it off.
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	 It takes confidence to be a kid. Whether 
going to a new school or stepping up to bat 
for the first time, kids face a lot of uncharted 
territory.
	 Naturally, parents want to instill a can-
do attitude in their kids so that they’ll 
bravely takes on new challenges and, over 
time, believe in themselves. While each 
child is a little different, parents can follow 
some general guidelines to build kids’ 
confidence.
Self-confidence rises out of a sense of 
competence. In other words, kids develop 
confidence not because parents tell 
them they’re great, but because of their 
achievements, big and small. Sure, it’s good 

Raising Confident Kids
to hear encouraging words from mom and 
dad. But words of praise mean more when 
they refer to a child’s specific efforts or new 
abilities.
When kids achieve something, whether it’s 
brushing their own teeth or riding a bike, 
they get a sense of themselves as able and 
capable, and tap into that high-octane fuel 
of confidence.
Building self-confidence can begin very early. 
When babies learn to turn the pages of a book 
or toddlers learn to walk, they are getting 
the idea “I can do it!” With each new skill 
and milestone, kids can develop increasing 
confidence.
Parents can help by giving kids lots of 
opportunities to practice and master their 
skills, letting kids make mistakes and being 
there to boost their spirits so they keep trying. 
Respond with interest and excitement when 
kids show off a new skill, and reward them 
with praise when they achieve a goal or make 
a good effort.
With plentiful opportunities, good instruction, 
and lots of patience from parents, kids can 
master basic skills — like tying their shoes 
and making the bed. Then, when other 
important challenges present themselves, kids 
can approach them knowing that they have 
already been successful in other areas.
Stay on the Sidelines
Of course, supervision is important to ensure 
that kids stay safe. But to help them really 
learn a new skill, it’s also important not to 
hover. Give kids the opportunity to try 
something new, make mistakes, and learn 
from them.
For instance, if your son wants to learn how to 
make a peanut butter sandwich, demonstrate, 
set up the ingredients, and let him give it a 
try. Will he make a bit of a mess? Almost 
certainly. But don’t swoop in the second 
some jelly hits the countertop. In fact, avoid 
any criticism that could discourage him 
from trying again. If you step in to finish the 
sandwich, your son will think, “Oh well, I 
guess I can’t make sandwiches.”
But if you have patience for the mess and 
the time it takes to learn, the payoff will 
be real. Someday soon he’ll be able to say, 
“I’m hungry for lunch, so I’m going to make 
my own sandwich.” You might even reply, 
“Great, can you make me one, too?” What a 
clear sign of your faith in his abilities!

This information was provided by KidsHealth, 
one of the largest resources online for medically 
reviewed health information written for 
parents, kids, and teens. For more articles like 
this one, visit www.KidsHealth.org or www.
TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-2006. The Nemours 
Foundation

Offer Encouragement and Praise
Sometimes, it won’t be you swooping in 
when your child falters, but your child giving 
up. Help by encouraging persistence in the 
midst of frustration. By trying again, kids 
learn that obstacles can be overcome.
Once kids reach a goal, you’ll want to 
praise not only the end result but also their 
willingness to stick with it. For instance, 
after your son has mastered making that 
peanut butter sandwich you might show your 
confidence by saying, “Next time, want to 
learn how to crack an egg?” Sandwich-fixing 
and egg-cracking might not seem like huge 
achievements, but they’re important steps 
in the right direction — toward your child’s 
independence.
Throughout childhood, parents have chances 
to prepare kids to take care of themselves. 
Sure, it’s great to feel needed, but as kids 
steadily gain confidence and independence, 
their relationship with you can be even richer. 
You can be bonded, not just by dependence, 
but by love and shared pride in all they’ve 
achieved. Eventually, your grown-up kids 
just might say thanks for how prepared they 
feel for the road ahead — a road they can take 
with confidence.
Reviewed by: D’Arcy Lyness, PhD
Date reviewed: January 2007

Not Available On-Line
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Courtesy of “DAVID FLORY”

Over 615 Homes SOLD in 2006
Over 96% of David’s Listings Result in a Sale

Top 1% of Realtors in the U.S.

HIGHEST PRICE PER SQ.FT. resale homes sold

Professional Group
832-478-1205

Direct line:

Ranked by Houston Business Journal 3/2007

in Village Creek: $99.29

This market information report is provided to keep you informed of resale market activity in your subdivision.

This chart represents the homes that have sold and closed in the past 6 months according the Houston Multiple Listing Service.
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Advertising Information
	 Please support the business that advertise in the Village Creek 
newsletter.. Their advertising dollars make it possible for all 
residents to receive a newsletter each month at no charge.  No 
homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail the 
newsletters.   If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact  Peel, Inc. Sales office at 888-687-
6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com for ad information and 
pricing  The deadline for ads is the 10th of each month for the 
upcoming month’s newsletter.

THINKING OF SELLING YOUR HOME? 
A few small changes can make a positive difference in days on market and price.

Let me help you get your home ready to sell. 
      

Suzanne Ellison, ABR
RE/MAX Suburban Northwest
11550 Louetta Rd, Suite 1200 
Houston, TX  77070 
(281) 376-9900 Office 
(832) 212-1032 Cell  
sellison@remax.net 

Call for a free consultation or go to www.SuzanneEllison.net

Comprehensive Home Marketing Package 
Home Staging Advice 

Professional Photos, Virtual Tour and Color Flyers 
Exceptional Internet Presence 
Free Sellers Home Warranty 

Accredited Buyer Representative 
Resident with a Vested Interest in Village Creek Values 

Pets on a Leash
	 A friendly reminder to our neighbors, please keep 

your dogs and cats on a leash when outside of your 
private fenced area….this is the law.    

Another friendly reminder is 
to please scoop up after your 
dog.   An easy way to do this 
is to bring along a plastic 

bag tied to your dog’s leash. 
Thank you for helping keep our 
neighborhood clean.

Audrey Hepburn’s given name originally was Andrey. Andrey is a 
feminine form of Andrew. Belgian-born Hepburn changed the n 
to a u to become Audrey.

The words to the Battle Hymn of the Republic were written by 
Julia Ward Howe in 1861 after visiting army camps around 
Washington.

Did You Know?
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Expires December 31, 2007

Expires December 31, 2007

Sudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.

© 2006. Feature Exchange

	 2 cups flour		  canned apple pie filling
	 1 C oleo		  1 C powdered sugar
	 ½ pt. sour cream or	 slivered almonds (optional)
	   half & half
	 Cut oleo into flour, stir in sour cream. Refrigerate overnight. 
Cut in half; roll each half out to a 16x10” rectangle. Fill center 
with canned pie filling. Fold over sides & ends. Bake in 350° 
oven 50 minutes. About 15 minutes before taking out of oven, 
sprinkle with almonds if desired. Combine powdered sugar & 
3 T water to make icing. When cool, drizzle with icing. Any 
flavor pie filling may be used.

Struedel

*Solution at www.PEELinc.com
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Identity Theft Warning
	 Remember to shred all personal information including credit card 
applications and old checks before putting them in the garbage. 
Incidents of people going through trash have been reported in other 
neighborhoods and serve as a reminder that no one is above this terrible 
crime. For more information on how you can protect yourself from 
Identity Theft visit the Constable’s website at www.cd4.hctx.net.

NOTICE:
	 Non-street legal motorcycles, 4 

wheelers and mini scooters 
(that do not hold a state license 
registration) on Village Creek 
streets are not legal or safe.  

The Constable’s office will 
ticket those in violation.

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Teenage Job Seekers
		  Baby	 House	 Pet
		  Sitting	 Sitting	 Sitting	
Bates, Ian*.......................14............................•..............•........713-992-1797
Bauman, MadisenR..........12.......... MH...........•..............•........281-370-1255
Bauman, MatthewR.........16.............•..............•..............•........281-370-1255
Bauman, MorganR...........13.............•..............•..............•........281-370-1255
Colvin, Kathryn ..............15 ......... MH...................................281-370-8062
Colvin, Thomas ..............13 ...........................• .............•........281-370-8062
Cugini, Katie...................16.............•..............•..............•........281-257-5899
Cugini, Kelly...................15.............•..............•..............•........281-257-5899
Gray, Justine, 14*+ R.......14.............•..............•..............•........281-320-2494
Hicks, Lauren*+~R..........18.............•..............•..............•........281-257-8837
Hicks, Shelby*+~R..........13.............•..............•..............•........281-257-8837
Hollywood, Caitlyn....................... MH..........................•........281-370-2395 
Longtin, Carlye*~+ R......14.............•..............•..............•........281-516-9449
Longtin, Jana *~+ R.........12.............•..............•..............•........281-516-9449
Steege, Suzette*+~ R.......14.............•..............•..............................................
Steege, Sami*+~ R...........12 ......... MH...........•..............•...............................
Studhalter, Kailey*+~ R...12.......... MH...........•..............•...............................
Voss, Kim*+~.................16.............•..............•..............•........281-357-5098
White, Catherine* +.........................•......................................832-489-0055
	 * CPR Training	 + First Aid Training	 ~ Baby-sitting Course	

R Has References            MH Mother's Helpher

Attention Teenagers 
The Teenage Job Seekers listing service is offered free of charge 
to all Village Creek teenagers seeking work. Submit your name and 
information to skstengle@sbcglobal.net by the 8th of the month!

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Don't want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of the Village 
Creek Community Newsletter on the 

1st day of each month online at 
www.PEELinc.com

Not Available On-Line
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PEEL, INC. 
EST. 1977 

ADVERTISE HERE 
888-687-6444

www.PEELinc.com 

ADVERTISE HERE 
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  %  Voice 512-989-8905                              V  www.PEELinc.com

Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pflugerville, Texas 78660

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PEEL, INC.

VC

EXCEPTIONAL MARKETING IS THE KEY TO SELLING YOUR HOME:
• Color photo fl iers of Your Home

• Listed on the Internet 3 Ways

• Internet Photo Tour of Your Home

• Activity Reports and Feedback on Your Home

• 23 Years Experience 

• Mortgage Company and My Personal Assistant Available to Promote Your Home

• Advertisements of Your Home in Various Publications

• An honest evaluation of what will make your home sell in the quickest time &  

   for the most money

• Consultation with an interior decorator to enhance the salability of your home.

Debbie Herkert
RE/MAX SUBURBAN NORTHWEST 713•858•401911550 Louetta Rd, Ste. 1200

Houston, TX 77070
Each Offi ce Independently Owned & Operated

281•376•9900
offi ce   ext. 116

Debbie Herkert
*RE/MAX Houston Council - 4th Quarter 2006

$$$$$$$$$$
Let Debbie and her marketing team put a 

“SOLD” sign in your yard.

MILLIONS SOLD EVERY YEAR!MILLIONS SOLD EVERY YEAR!

FREE HOME WARRANTY
FOR ALL SELLERS

When you list with Debbie in 2007.
$370 Value$370 Value

One of the Top Producing Agents In Houston*

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

1-888-687-6444 www.PEELinc.com

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Support This 
Neighborhood 

Newsletter.
Kelly Peel
Sales Manager

512-989-8905
kelly@PEELinc.com


